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Something very exciting has happened this week! Our caterpillars have built a chrysillis 
around themselves and are changing. We have been watching them very carefully through 
magnifying glasses and looking forward to seeing them turning into beautiful butterflies.  
 
The children have also been carrying out lots of mark making activities, using a range of tools, 
and learning about baby animals. We have been playing animal sound games, looking after the 
Peppa Pig family in the role-play area and learning animal names.   
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